Enquiries: Chris Lenard
930/3D Pt 5; H-30-19 Pt 11 Direct Phone: 9789 9435
Direct Fax:

Mr John Roseth

Panel Chairperson

Sydney East Joint Regional Planning Panel
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Mr Roseth

Subject: Voluntary Planning Agreement
Panel’s references 2011SYE 109 and 2012SYE 041

I refer to your letter of 18 January 2013.

At its meeting of 13 December 2012, Council resolved to authorise the entering into of a
Voluntary Planning Agreement with the New South Wales Land and Housing
Corporation and Payce Communities Pty Ltd with respect to the Riverwood North

Renewal project.

The agreement has today been executed by Council and sent for counter-execution by the
other parties.

A copy of the executed agreement is enclosed herewith for your information.

Please call our Manager Corporate Projects, Chris Lenard on the number shown above if
more information is required. ’

Yours sincerely

¥

Jim Montague PSM
GENERAL MANAGER

31 January 2013

Encl.
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